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Dear Taku Families, 
 
Let me begin first by introducing myself.  My name is Kaitlin Tallman, 
and I get the privilege of stepping in for Mr. Opitz for the remainder 
of the year at Taku.  I must say, Taku’s reputation is top 
notch!  I’m looking forward to working with the families and 
community, the wonderful staff, and students.  I want to give a huge 
shout out and thank you to Mr. Opitz for his leadership and 
dedication.   
 
I would like to start by wishing you all a Happy New Year filled with 
many successes and continued progress.   
 

Kaitlin Tallman, Acting Principal 

Principal’s Corner 

During winter break, I hope you had the chance to catch up with friends and family and enjoy some rest 
and relaxation.  It’s a pleasure to see all the children, teachers, and staff back at school after a well-
deserved break.   
 
Just a reminder that as the snow flies and the temperatures dip here in Alaska, children need to be 
dressed appropriately to come to school and to play at recess.  Coats, hats, mittens or gloves, and boots are 
a must this time of year.  If you’re in need of any gear, let us know and we will see what we can do to 
help.   
 
Please reach out with celebrations, concerns, or questions.  I look forward to working with you in the 
future.   
 
Kaitlin Tallman 
Acting Principal 
Taku Elementary 
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Families, 

Please make sure your students come to school with winter gear. We 
do our best to help students when they forget gear or lose it but we 
don’t have enough for everyone! Kids are outside for recess until the 

temperature reaches ten below zero.  

If you need assistance purchasing winter gear please call me.  

~ Nurse Beckett ~ 
Laura Beckett, Nurse 
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Joy Gordanier, Admin. Asst. 

Alexia Rickard, Secretary 
 

 Early Arrival: No earlier than 
8:40am 

 Early Pick-Up: No later than 
3:15pm 

 Please report absences 
through parent connect 

 Remind your students to keep 
toys at home 

 Students who have cell phones 
must keep them off during 
school hours 

 Parents do not need to 
report/call-in tardiness 

Did you enjoy winter break? 
We hope you got some rest! 

Snow days come and snow days go 
But school days are the best! 
Hope you rested and relaxed, 

restored your energy… 
Be ready for a brand new year 

In 2023! 
 

Join Our PTA! 

click this link to join 

Our next meeting is 1/10 @ 5:30pm 

 

https://takupta.memberhub.com/
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First Day 
Back! 

MLK Day 
No School 

Student of 
the Month 
Lunch 

PTA 
Meeting 
5:30pm 


